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December 2016

Dear Graduate:

You are invited to attend the 2017 Senior Holiday Tea, where you will have an opportunity
to visit with our current seniors. The Tea will be held on Thursday, December 22, 2016, at
1:30 p.m. at the Wheatland-Chili Middle/High School in the cafeteria. The purpose of this

event is for you to share insights from your transition to college or employment with our
students who are preparing to graduate.

This will be an informal discussion that focuses on the following questions:

o  What did you learn at Wheatland-Chili that helped prepare you for college or
employment?

o  What do you wish you knew before altending college or starting your firs! job?

o What advice do you have for the graduating seniors?

Please go to the District website at www.wheatland.k12.ny.us and click on the 2017 Senior
Holiday Tea button to RSVP.

We hope to see you on December 22!
Sincerely,

Eric Windover
Wheatland-Chili Middle/High School Principal



